
 

 

             BOARD OF 

FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

DISTRICT NO. 2 

TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 
 

 

May 13, 2014 

 

 Vice Chairman Richard Clancy called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.  The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was 

posted.   Roll call was taken as follows: 

 

                                                       Mr. Clancy                         Present 

                                                            Mr. Brass              Absent 

Mr. Polo   Present 

Mr. Polverino   Present 

Mr. Goldstein   Absent 

Mr. Parker   Present 

Capt. Murray   Present 

Gerry Stankiewicz  Present 

 

 

Correspondence 
 

Nothing at this time. 

 

Chief’s Report 
 

Nothing at this time. 

 

Radio and Alarm 
 

Progress.   
 

Building 
 

Good 

 

Insurance 
 

Progress. 
 

Maintenance 
 

Nothing at this time. 
 
 

New Business 
 

Nothing at this time. 



 

 

 

Old Business 
 

Nothing at this time. 

 

Budget 
 

Mr. Stankiewicz reviewed the audit with the members of the board as well as giving each of them a copy.  

There were no recommendations.  There is a copy on file with the commissioners and a copy will be sent to the 

state.  The resolution for this audit will be presented by Mr. Parker at the meeting on May 20
th

. 
 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

David Goldstein 

Sec. 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

District 2 

 

 

 

 
 


